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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2021-026 
 
 
FOR   : ECONOMIC ZONE DEVELOPERS/ENTERPRISES 
    ECONOMIC ZONE ADMINISTRATORS/MANAGERS/OICs 
 
FROM   : BGEN CHARITO B. PLAZA MNSA, PhD 
    DIRECTOR GENERAL 
 
DATE                      : 19 April 2021 
 
SUBJECT               :    SUPPLEMENTAL ADVISORY REGARDING THE TEMPORARY  
                                          SUSPENSION OF PROCESSING OF PEZA ENDORSEMENT FOR  
                                          TRAVEL BAN EXEMPTION REQUESTS   
 

 
Pursuant to the IATF Resolution No. 110 dated 15 April 2021, amending IATF Resolution No. 
103 dated 18 March 2021, the temporary suspension of entry of Foreign Nationals to the 
Philippines has been extended to 30 April 2021. 
 
However, without prejudice to immigration rules and quarantine protocols and the existence of a 
valid visa at the time of entry, Foreign Nationals may be allowed entry to the Philippines 
provided they have: 
 

(1) valid exemption documents duly issued by the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) prior   
to 22 March 2021; or 
 

(2) valid exemption documents approved and issued by the NTF Chairperson/his duly 
authorized representative due to emergency, humanitarian and analogous cases, in 
accordance with NTF Memo Circular No. 5 series of 2021. 

 
The PEZA-Foreign National Unit (PEZA-FNU) will temporarily defer accepting/processing 
requests for PEZA Endorsements for Travel Ban Exemptions to the DFA-OCA until 30 April 
2021. We enjoin all PEZA locators to file/refile their requests after 30 April 2021, or until further 
notice.  
 
For the information and guidance of all concerned. 



 


